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16" May 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Hong Kong Buddhist Association 2025 New Territories Flag Day
Raising Funds for Social Services

Our school's sponsoring organization, the Hong Kong Buddhist Association (HKBA), was
established in 1945. It is the largest Buddhist educational and charitable religious organization in Hong
Kong. For the past 80 years, it has been dedicated to promoting charitable activities and benefiting the
community.

The Social Welfare Department has approved the HKBA to hold a flag-selling fundraising event in
the New Territories on 5" July 2025 (Saturday). According to the permit, the HKBA can raise donations
(referred to as "donation flags") from the public, which will be used for the development of social services,
expanding services for retirees, mental health, and teenage volunteers.

Our school encourages parents and students to generously contribute by donating flags. Please
complete the reply slip along with your donation (in cash) and return it to your class teacher by 3 June
2025.

For any enquiries, please contact Ms. Cheung Sin Yee at 2495 3363.
Yours faithfully,

O+

Mr. Lam Chi Wai Jimmy
Principal




